
From: Bilque@aol.com

Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2005 12:10 PM

To: bushj@eog.state.fl.us

Cc: Jeb Bush

Subject: Re: Schiavo situation

Governor:

Back when the Schiavo matter started heating up, I E-mailed you to stay out of it at least for the sake of the 

Republican Party and our effort over the years to become a dominant force in Florida.  You have failed to do 

so in the face of Florida's two to one favor of letting this poor woman go after 15 years of controversy.

The Supreme Court has ruled again.  Drop your futile and unwise persistency. You have already done untold 

damage to the Republicans that did so much for our Party.

William Quesenberry

1010 American Eagle Blvd. Apt. 633

Sun City Center, FL  33573




